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30 March 2020
To All Our Valued Stakeholders

In challenging times like these, with the impact of Coronavirus (COVID-19), African Sun
Limited (“African Sun”) would like to thank you for your continued business and support. The
company has been closely monitoring the outbreak and its impact on the business. In
addition to this, the Government announced on Friday 27 March 2020 that there will be a
Lockdown measures implemented to combat the Coronavirus (COVID 19) with effect from
Monday 30 March 2020.

The well-being of our staff and guests remains top priority, and in light of this we have taken
the decision to close the following strategic business units, hotels and resorts with effect from
30 March 2020:

¢ Elephant Hills Resort and Conference Centre, Victoria Falls;
e The Victoria Falls Hotel Partnership;
¢ Monomotapa Hotel, Harare;

¢ Hwange Safari Lodge, Dete;

e Caribbea Bay Resort, Kariba;

e Troutbeck Resort, Nyanga;

e The Kingdom at Victoria Falls;

e Harare Sun Casino;

e Makasa Sun Casino, Victoria Falls;
e Sun Leisure Tours, Victoria Falls.

e Corporate Office;

¢ Holiday Inn Harare;

¢ Holiday Inn Mutare;

e Holiday Inn Bulawayo; and

e Great Zimbabwe Hotel, Masvingo.

We will continue to monitor the situation and once contained we will consider the reopening of
some or all our strategic business units, hotels and resorts after the stipulated period of 21
days Lockdown.

We would like to thank you for the trust and support you have in us and we look forward to
welcoming you to all African Sun hotels and resorts again soon.

Best Wishes,

Edwin Shangwa
Managing Director



